St. John Lutheran School



January 5, 2017

January 6-7
Boys Basketball
Tournament @ Our
Lady of Lourdes,
De Pere

January 9
Basketball vs.
NEWCHAA
Girls 5:00pm
Boys 6:00pm

@ Trinity, Marinette

January 13 End of 2nd Quarter

January 23rd No School

January 28th CEA Winter Outing

February 2nd CEA Meeting, 6:00pm

School Cleaning

1/2-1/8 Arnold 1/9-1/15 Rohde 1/16-1/22 Kamps Lance List, Principal

The Cardinal Chronicle

Good Luck Basketball Teams

Our boys' basketball team will be playing in a tournament in DePere this Friday and Saturday. We wish them luck and pray that they will honor God with their effort and attitude.

The girls will play their first game of the season on Monday at Trinity, Marinette vs. NEWCHAA at 5:00pm. Boys game to follow.

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week is tater tot casserole given in honor of Adeline and Eva Meeks' summer birthdays. The cost is \$2.00.

CEA Winter Outing

The CEA Winter Outing will be on January 28th. We will be going tubing at Navarino Hills (www.skinavarino.com). Following tubing we will be going out for pizza at Luigi's in Suamico. The pizza will be paid for by the CEA. Watch your emails for a sign up for the fun event. We will need to know how many people will be attending for the purpose of ordering the pizza.

Box Tops for Education

Thank you to everyone who saved and sent in their Box Tops earlier this year. We received a check for \$195.90 for the last collection. Please see the attached sheet for information on promotional drawing they will be having. Collect Walmart-exclusive Box Tops Certificates and return them by March 1 to be sent in.

School Cleaning Openings

There are 3 school cleaning openings still available: January 30th – February 5th, February 27th – March 5th, and May 22nd -May 29th. If you have already your family's 2 weeks of cleaning, school will pay \$50 for any additional weeks you sign up for.

Mission Offering

Our Mission Focus – WELS Institutional Ministries www.wlim.net

Last week's offering was **\$51.00**. Our total for the semester is **\$652.61**. Thank you for your generous gifts!

Missions are collected every week on the last day of the school week.

2 Corinthians 9:7 – Each one should give what he has decided in his heart to give...for God loves a cheerful giver.

Interactive Faith coming in February

Interactive Faith, an online Bible study, will begin Wed., Feb. 1. The sessions will be offered live twice every Wednesday in February at 6 p.m. and 8 p.m. (central). The study, led by Rev. Randy Hunter from St. Andrew, Middleton, Wis., will be discussing "Mysterious Marriage," a study on building a Christian marriage. Participate in a group or individually at wels.net/interactivefaith.

Did You Know?

- Studies show that reading a book before bedtime can improve a child's brain function, mental imagery, imagination, and make a child more empathetic.
- The King James Bible has inspired the lyrics of more pop songs than any other book.

Source: www.sotruefacts.com

Prayer of the Week

Lord God, as we look back at 2016, we thank you for guiding and blessing this church body. You have blessed Martin Luther College with the largest entry class in 12 years. You have given us growth in campus ministry and missions efforts. You granted success to the International Youth Rally, the effort to eliminate our synod's debt, and the organizing of our historical archives. Bless our celebration of the 500th anniversary of the Reformation in 2017. May we continue in the Christ-centered focus encouraged by Martin Luther so that more people may be saved. Amen.